"HOOT! HOOT!" UPDATES FROM DINA + JANICE

September 2022





WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL

It has been a wonderful reopening, as we welcomed our families, staff and teachers. Welcome to our new students and families across all grades as well.

We look forward to reading, writing, creating, playing, trying, practicing, problem-solving every day. It is with utmost care and commitment that we develop ourselves and our students as life-long learners. We never stop learning, and we are encouraged that you share this passion and dedication with us.

Warmly,
Dina + Janice and the PS158 Team

UPCOMING EVENTS

- 10/6 Family Morning, K-2nd
- 10/7 Family Morning, 3-5 + PK
- 10/11-10/13 School Photos
- 10/20 PA Meeting

BE ON TIME!

Our **School Day** starts at **8:30am** and ends at **2:50pm**. Arrive and Pick-up On TIME! and please refrain from early pick-up.

NEW! FAMILY MORNING

We have already had several opportunities: at our Meet+Greet before the 1st day of school, BYOC across all grades, and our virtual Curriculum Night where teachers and specialists shared about our year.

NEW! We look forward to seeing you physically in the building as we invite you to join in, and learn

Visit and Follow Us:

alongside your child, with our Family Mornings, 8:40-9:20am! Visitor policy applies.

WWW.PS158.ORG @PS158THEBAYARDTAYLOR